B'nai Emunoh Congregation

The organization meeting was held at the hall of Mr. Louis Hinkes, 4323 Murray Avenue. The question of organizing the community into a congregation was discussed and a resolution to this effect was unanimously adopted. The urgent need for a congregation prompted this step. The result of the election follows: Chairman, Mrs. B. Shapiro; vice-chairman, Dr. S. H. Marcus; treasurer, Mr. S.

Tanner; secretary, Mr. S. Rosencrans. It was unanimously decided that Rev. Adolph Levin take charge of the organization procedure and to make arrangements relevant to the services on the

high holidays.

The name of this congregation will be B'nai Emunoh (Children of Faith). Rabbi Morris A. Levin spoke very inspiringly on the advantages of an organization in a Jewish community. The following attended the meeting: Mr. L. Hinkes, Mr. S. Tanner, Mr. S. Rosen, Mr. S. Rosenfeld, Dr. S. H. Marcus, Mr. B. Shapiro, Mr. S. Rosecrans, Mr. S. Seven, Rabbi M. A. Levin and Rev. Adolph Levin.